
  

 
 

 

PROFOH UNITED STATES COMMENCES RELIEF OPERATIONS IN HOUSTON 

I am pleased to inform you that PROFOH United States has commenced 

relief operations in Houston by providing shelters to thousands of 

displaced people. Our Board member Dr. Conrado Ordonez is not only 

leading these efforts but also providing leadership in a difficult 

situation. 

Please pray for him and his team. Kindly contact us for more 

information on how to support the humanitarian efforts. 



Thank you 

G.D. KAMA 

Executive Director 

info@profohmed.org 
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